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Goodmorning, 

 

I do not support this bill and urge you to oppose it as well. School Boards represent 

parent and student needs and interests and therefore should continue to hold the 

power to hire or fire a superintendent. If you remove this power then you are 

supporting an anti-democratic system, and more of an authoritarian system. The 

superintendent should continue to answer to the school board and the school board 

answers to the parents and students. If you support this bill you are supporting the 

concept of removing parents from making decisions for their children. I urge you to 

oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 


